ANIELA RUBINSTEIN
22. SQUARE DE L'AVENUE FOCH

75116 PARIS

Paris, November 14th 1996

Dearest Danny,

you will be surprised receiving this letter
from me. I have to explain: this young pianist won a Chopin
prize in Israel in the Rubinstein Competiton. I heard him
lately in a concert playing beautifully - he has a wonderful
tone, extraordinary technique but before all he is a true
musician. It is such a relief to let yourself go musically
knowing that you are safe from empty showing off effects
and that you deal with real music. |

I would be very greatful if you would find time to listen 4
to him. I am sure you will not regret it. I send you my fondest |

love and admiration

Your old friend
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